1000 WATTS Granby Street at Brooke Avenue

WLOW

NORFOLK, VIRGINIA

o~

January 15, 1947

Mr S R Morss
R-3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear lir Morss,

I am in receipt of your DX report dated January 13th
1947 on our initial tune up and test program.

We appreciate your report and checked the enclosed
information with our log of that morning, your information
checked with our log.

We are using a Collins 20-K transmitter with 1,000
watts of power, our antenna consists of a virtical radiator
uniform cross section guyed tower, 205' above the insulatorn
Qur ground system eonsists of 135 ground radials with another
135 used as a screen near the base of the tower.

We again wish to thank you for your kind DX report
and hope you pick us up agalin on another test.

Sincerely yours,

Jack Slegel, Chief Eng.

First in the South



